

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 16
JUNE 2023



CIS PRIMARY CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS

On Thursday 8 June, ten Primary students travelled to the Equestrian Centre at Horsley Park to represent NASSA at the NSW CIS Primary Cross Country Championships.

Our students raced well on the tough course, with our 11 and 12 year old students having to run not only in the cold conditions, but also with the constant rainfall during the race. Congratulations to:

Ella K, Levi M, Hudson G, Thomas S, Hanna E and Willow S who ran in the 2km event.

Jenson M, Dakota J, Harlee S and Ava R competed in the 3km event

A special congratulations to Willow S who has qualified as 1st reserve in the 10 year girls 2km event at the NSWPSSA Championships.

Well done to all students on your fine performance!!



Mrs Sharon Evans P-6 Sports Coordinator